
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 TO: Public Works Committee 
 
 FROM: Sheri Zimmer, Chairperson 
  Parks & Recreation Subcommittee 
 
 DATE: May 21, 2002 
 
 RE: Six Pillars of Character Pavilion Proposal 
 
At the May 21, 2002 meeting the Parks & Recreation Subcommittee took the following action with 
regard to the site location for the Six Pillars of Character Pavilion proposal: 
 

The Parks & Recreation Subcommittee unanimously recommended approval of 
Halley Park as the location for the Six Pillars of Character Pavilion due to its 
central location, high visibility and proximity to the Children’s Science Center with 
the understanding that the project must receive approval under the 11.1 Review 
process by the Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission.  In addition, the 
project must be reviewed by the Rapid City Planning Commission pursuant to the 
provisions of 11-6-19 SDCL prior to the initiation of construction. 
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